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It	makes	no	sense	not	to	utilise	the	growing	number	of	solar	panels	on	people's	
roofs.		It	must	be	the	cheapest	and	most	environmentally	safe	way	of	gathering	
energy.		But	to	be	fair,	there	needs	to	be	a	reasonable	rate	paid	to	people	who	
have	invested	in	the	panels.		The	feed-in	tariff	should	increase	with	the	
wholesale	price	of	electricity.		That's	only	fair.	
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